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St John’s Green Primary School 

First Footsteps  
Foundation & Year 1 Weekly Newsletter 

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
Dear Foundation Parents 

You are invited to attend our 
Welcome to St John’s Green Teddy Bears Picnic. 

To meet our new intake children and their families 
on 

Friday 13th July at 2pm. 
Please bring a drink, small snack and 

blanket. 

  September 2018 New Intake Visits 
This week saw the first induction 
visits for the new intake children.  
They all settled in quickly and took 
advantage of having time to explore 
their new classroom. All the children 
said they are 
looking forward 
to starting 
school in Sep-
tember.  

Summer Fair Cake Stall  
Please drop off any cakes for the Summer 
Fair cake stall to the Abbey Fields Site on 
Friday. We are grateful for all donations 
received. If baking your own cakes, please 
refer to guidelines for food prep-
aration on the back of this and 
Friday’s newsletter. Thank you  

Key Diary Dates  

Friday 29th June  
PTA Summer Fair 5.00p.m. at AF 

Thursday 5th July 
‘Children’s’ Open Evening 
5.30p.m.—7.30p.m.  AF & T 

Saturday 7th July  
PTA Car Boot Sale 9.00a.m. at AF 

Tuesday 17th July 
EYFS—Fantasy World Dress Up Day  

Thursday 19th July 
Last day of Summer Term 

 Foundation Fantasy Shoe Box Challenge  
Last Friday the foundation children used their creative and 
imaginative skills to create their fantasy shoe boxes.  Parents 
were invited to come and share the experience with the chil-
dren and it was lovely to see so many parents able to attend.  
For over an hour there was lots of drawing, cutting, sticking 
and chatter taking place and the final result was some abso-
lutely amazing shoe boxes.  I believe they have been sent 
home so you can all enjoy the children’s hard work.  

Jigsaw  PHSE 
Our theme this half term 
is ‘Changing Me’. During 
these lessons the chil-

dren will be covering the following  
themes; 
 
 FS - I can express how I feel when 
change happens. 
 
Yr 1  - I know the main body parts that 
make boys and girls different. I know 
that some parts of my body are private. 

Computing Week  
Last week the Year one children took part in Com-

puting Week. They took part in various lessons 
using Beebots, Ipads, Lap-

tops, the Clevertouch boards 
and various other technolo-

gy based resources. With 
support from Mrs Simmons 
the children were all able to 
develop their ICT skills in a 

fun and interactive way.  

Weekly Awards  
Jumbo: Georgina Armour 
Chariot: Tia Jones  
Star: Pashton Asifzai 
Circus: Dominic Krivickas 
Eagles: Adyan Ali 
Roses: Smera Arora 
Attendance: Star   

PTA Summer Fair 
 Friday 29th June 

5pm - 7pm  
AF site  

There will be various inflatables, a cake stall, tom-
bola, refreshments and much 

more. 
Come along and join in the fun. 


